
Green Jobs & Clean Communities 

P.O. Box 79222 

Corona, CA 92877 

December 9, 2021 

Members of the City of Riverside City Council 
Members of the City of Riverside Planning Commission
3900 Main St, Riverside, CA 92522

Re: Sycamore Hills Distribution Center Project Withdrawal of Appeal

Dear Members of the City of Riverside City Council and Planning Commission:

On behalf of the Golden State Environmental Justice Alliance ("GSEJA"), I am writing to you regarding 
the Sycamore Hills Distribution Center Project ("Project").

GSEJA is withdrawing its comment letter, appeal, and opposition to the Project. The Project's developer 
has addressed GSEJA's concerns about environmental mitigation.

Sincerely, 

�geoi 
D' ector 

CC: Victoria Hernandez, Senior Planner - vhernandez@riversideca.gov




